Seeds of Success
Collectors’ Call

July 10, 2007
11:00 am – 11:20 am EST

Collection Updates

· BLM teams are having a difficult season so far; the west is very dry, many large fires (over 40), and the slow hiring of CBG interns due to procurement issues. 
· LBJWC is doing well; a solid volunteer force and lots of rain will make for a good collecting season.
Species Lists

· Submit any species requests by Thursday if you need them for next week.
Data Forms and Images
· Please send in to the Washington Office

· FedEx: 1620 L Street, NW, Suite 1075



       Washington, DC 20036

Fax: 202-452-7702

E-mail: mary_byrne@blm.gov (electronic is preferred)
Training

· Chicago Botanic Garden Conservation and Land Management Intern Training, Cheyenne, Wyoming
· August 13, 14, and SOS class on the 15th
· Only interns involved in SOS will stay for the 15th
· Lara is still filling positions, and will send out more information soon
Meeting with Millennium Seed Bank
· Michael Way, MSB Americas Coordinator, will be meeting with Peggy Olwell, Mary Byrne, Jim Dryden and/or Dwight Fielder August 6-7th
· If you have any items for discussion with MSB please send them in

